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TO:         All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 

FROM:        Dan Vassar – Marketing Manager       

SUBJECT:      Facility Shutdown 

 

Weil-McLain is announcing an upcoming complete shutdown of all shipping and warehouse 
activities effective Tuesday, July 3 through Friday, July 6. The purpose of the shutdown is to 
accomplish a complete accurate inventory count and to add upgrades and enhancements that will 
improve our business system. 

All Distributors and agents should note the following: 

• The shutdown will be effective Tuesday, July 3 through Sunday, July 8. 

• The last shipping date prior to shutdown will be Monday, July 2. 

• If you have an emergency during shutdown, please contact your local Weil-McLain sales 
office. 

• Weil-McLain will resume a full shipping schedule again on Monday, July 9. 

 

Place your orders EARLY to assure your customers the best possible service. 
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